

Ms Sabina Wynn

**Executive Director** 

Australian Law Reform Commission

**GPO Box 3708** 

Elder\_abuse@alrc.gov.au

27 February 2017

## Dear Ms Wynn

I am appreciative of the work of the Australian Law Reform Commission to investigate and lead discussion about ways to improve responses to the identification and reduction of elder abuse in Australia.

I note the Victorian Office of the Public Advocate's submission to the Commission's inquiry and add my support to the Public Advocate's commentary and recommendations.

Kind regards

Graeme Smith

**PUBLIC GUARDIAN** 

Maeme Smith

Tel 02 8688 6070

Fax 02 8688 9797